GLOBAL GROUP OF INSTITUTES, AMRITSAR

NOTICE

No.GGI/DIR/07/2025/ 0369 Date: 29.07.2025

It is for the information of all existing students (3" semester onwards), that their
regular classes will start from 13™ August 2025. Students must clear their dues,
submit all pending documents before attending classes and avoid late fee fine.
Defaulters will not be allowed to attend classes.

Hostel rooms will be allotted from 12 August 2025 onwards, only on submission
of no due certificate from accounts office and purely on first come first serve
basis, subject to availability.
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